No flight due to persistent low-lying fog. Satellite photos indicate these conditions are present
throughout the study area, unchanged since yesterday when we were able to verify that the fog is
too thick to survey.

There will be no flight tomorrow. Our pilot has a previously scheduled flying commitment
elsewhere. He will return to Barrow tomorrow evening for a possible next survey flight on 6

July, weather permitting.



